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Date:  July 9, 2019 
   
To: Eric Anderberg, Chairman George Obernagel 
 Michael W. Goetz, Vice Chairman Terrence M. O’Brien 
 James J. Fuentes Roger Poole 
 William Hobert Beth Smoots 
 Mayor Arlene A. Juracek J. Randal Wexler 
 Lerry Knox Jeffrey Wright 
 Lyle McCoy Bradley A. Zeller 
 Roxanne Nava  
 
From:  Christopher B. Meister, Executive Director 
 
Subject: Message from the Executive Director 
 
 
Dear Member of the Authority:  
 

Welcome William Hobert, Roxanne Nava, and Randal Wexler  
 
On behalf of the Chair, Members and staff of the Authority, we are pleased to welcome William 
Hobert, Roxanne Nava, and Randal Wexler as our newest volunteer Members of our Board.  
 
William Hobert currently works at one of Chicago’s leading proprietary trading firms, WH 
Trading, LLC, which he founded in 1998.  In 1994, he founded Hobert Trading Inc. which is 
currently a member of WH Trading, LLC.  WH Trading serves as a market maker and liquidity 
provider in numerous asset classes at CME. Mr. Hobert brings decades of knowledge in the 
financial industry to the Authority. 
 
Roxanne Nava, a DePaul University (B.S.) and National Louis University (M.B.A.) graduate, is 
Executive Director of Metropolitan Family Services North Center and Evanston/Skokie Valley 
Center.  Metropolitan Family Services helps families and individuals struggling with 
relationships, abuse, grief or loss find the help they need.  Ms. Nava has previously served as 
Chief Small Business Officer for the City of Chicago, Director of the State of Illinois Division of 
Financial Institutions, and Assistant Director for the Illinois Department of Commerce and 
Economic Opportunity.  
 
Randal Wexler is Vice President and General Counsel of Van Drunen Farms FutureCeuticals. He 
has held those positions since February 2015 and brings crucial knowledge of the agribusiness 
and production agriculture industries to the Authority.  Previously, Mr. Wexler was a partner at 
Sidley Austin LLP, a general practice law firm.  Mr. Wexler is a graduate of Yale University 
(B.A.) and the University of Michigan Law School (J.D.).  
 



 
 
We thank Governor Pritzker for the appointment of these individuals and for continually adding 
valuable members to the Authority. 
  
July 2019 Project Agenda 
 
The Authority is pleased to welcome (i) Northwestern Memorial HealthCare, (ii) Community 
Unit School District Number 205, DuPage and Cook Counties (Elmhurst) and (iii) a beginning 
farmer in Charleston County to our agenda this month.   
 
Thank You for Your Service, Tiffany McCoy 
 
The Authority is grateful for the contributions of Tiffany McCoy.  Tiffany has departed for the 
private sector after nearly six years of service with the Authority 
       
As always, I look forward to continuing to work with you in support of jobs and financing capital 
expansion projects throughout our state. 
 
Respectfully,  
 

 
___________________ 
Christopher B. Meister 
Executive Director   
 
 
 
 


